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Thou wilt keep him in perfect peace, whose mind is stayed on Thee: because he

trusteth in Thee. Isaiah 26:3 What a tremendous promise from the Lord as we live

for and serve Him in these perilous times!
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Over the last few weeks Pam has had 2 different scans, both of which have had
encouraging results. The first was a MRI on her liver to see how the radiation
beads did in her liver. This scan shows only a trace of which the doctor believes is
likely some residual radiation and he will do another scan sometime around the
first of the year. The second was a PET scan last week which shows that all of the
places they are watching show a significant reduction in size. Praise the Lord! A
few weeks ago they adjusted her chemo schedule for treatment once every 3
weeks to allow her more time to regain her strength between them. This has

worked well and she will continue on this schedule for now.

Pam continues to regain strength and mobility every week. She has been seeing
both an occupational and a physical therapist and she is now able to get around
just using a cane for stability most of the time. She is always a blessing and

encouragement wherever she goes, still giving a smile and a word of praise and
testimony to all she meets each day. Andrena is staying with us for now and is a

huge help to both of us.

The Lord has been so good to us through all of this. Though many times the storm
is raging around us and we are drawn to watch it and become afraid, we have the |
assurance and comfort that He is right there, waiting for us to call out to Him.

Than.k you for your continued prayers and encouragement.
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